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This Week
Welcome Back: We hope you all had a great Easter break.

Bank Holiday & INSET Day: Don’t forget that the school is closed for the Bank 

Holiday on Monday 2nd May and for an INSET Day on Friday 27th May.

Hairdresser: If you would like to book an appointment for your child to have their hair 

cut in school on a Friday afternoon, please contact Ali, the hairdresser at Hairsenses, 

by email at  ali.hairsenses@hotmail.com

Art Exhibition: We are holding an Art Exhibition in the Studio on the evening of 

Wednesday 11th May, displaying artwork created by students from across the whole 

school. Please see the attached invitation for more details.

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Event: We will be holding a special event in school on 

Thursday 26th May to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. It will be held during 

the school day. More information and invitations will be sent out soon.

Jubilee Raffle: The QEII PTFA are planning to organise a raffle at our Jubilee event. 

If you, or anyone you know would like to donate a prize, please contact them via the 

school office.

Letters Home
Beachcombers, Pilots, Astronauts & Globetrotters: Forest Schools letter  (Sent home in 

bags.)

Divers: Swimming lessons payment request letter. (In bags.)

Globetrotters Theatre Studies Students: Theatre trip letter & permission form. (In bags.)

Balloonists: Teaching arrangements letter. (In bags.)

Balloonists & Trailblazers: Classroom arrangements letter. (In bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Jazzle
Jazzle is a creative zebra. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Fleur, Adventurers - Spending her own time at home researching ocean animals and producing 

some lovely work.

Akbar, Globetrotters - Answering questions about sporting clothing really well.

Anthony, Balloonists - Great writing about his Easter holidays.
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Class News from Trailblazers

Trailblazers had a fantastic time meeting Sarah and Honey the therapy dog this week. 

Everyone enjoyed playing with her and Honey really seemed to enjoy the treats and 

tummy tickles! They also enjoyed a trip to World of Water to photograph and sketch 

marine life.
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